
 

 

 

 

November 7, 2021 

Dear Grade 2 Parents: 

Subject:  A COVID-19 positive case 

This is to inform you that we have received a confirmation last night, November 6, 2021, that 

there is a COVID-19 positive case from Grade 2. Therefore, grade 2 classes will be switched to 

online learning from November 8-10, 2021.  As a school, we want to assure you that we have 

taken serious precautions and measures to ensure safe and caring environment always. 

We request all parents to take note of the following procedures and measures: 

1. Please continue to monitor your child’s health and the health of your family for COVID-19 
symptoms.  

2. All students and family members are requested to do the ATK test and report the results to 
the school through Google Classroom. 

3. The grade 2 classroom, the elementary school building, and the facilities are deep cleaned 
and disinfected, and we will continue to do the cleaning for the next three days. 

4. Grade 2 classes will be switched to online learning from November 8 – 10, 2021.  On-site 
classes will resume on November 11, 2021. 

5. According to the School Safety Sandbox Procedures, all other classes will remain open and will 
follow hybrid system (online & on-site). 

6. The school will send ATK home for all grade 2 students on November 12, 2021.  We request 
parents to test the students and post the results in the Google Classroom. 

7. If you or your child experience any COVID-19 symptoms, please do the ATK test and inform us 

if the result is positive.  We would like to remind you all to please keep your guard up and 

follow the safety procedures. 

As a school, we want to assure you that we have taken serious precautions and measures to 

ensure of a safe and care environment before and even now. 

Thank you for your kind understanding and support always. We wish you all good health and 

God’s blessings. 

Sincerely, 

Sophia A. Manduri 
Head, Elementary School 
 

 


